

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA HỌC KÌ 1 LỚP 7

MÔN TIẾNG ANH

Đề thi tiếng Anh 7 học kì 1 - Đề số 5

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1: A. occas <u>i</u> on	B. televis <u>i</u> on	C. s <u>u</u> gar	D. decis <u>i</u> on
2: A. s <u>o</u> ft	B. p <u>o</u> rk	C. b <u>o</u> ttle	D. c <u>o</u> ffee

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3: A. puppet	B. omelette	C. turmeric	D. originate
4: A. compulsory	B. curriculum	C. anthem	D. composer

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

5: Therebottles of mineral water in the fridge.

- A. aren't some
- B. are any
- C. are some
- D. is some

6: I haven't got.....bread left for breakfast.

- A. some
- B. any
- C. a
- D. an

7: I like beef noodle soup and my friends do,.....

- A. too
- B. so
- C. either

D. neither

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

8: The themes of the puppet shows are rural.

A. events

B. presented

C. from the city

D. from the countryside

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions.

9: These oranges are so sour that we can't eat

A. bitter

B. sweet

C. salty

D. spicy

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the underlined part that needs correction in each of the following questions.

10: My mother doesn't like (A) horror films (B), and my sister (C) doesn't too (D).

11: How many (A) rice do you need (B)? – Two kilos (C) of (D) rice

12: My shirt is (A) the same size (B) with (C) yours (D).

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbers blanks.

People in my village love good food and they often eat three meals a day – breakfast, lunch and dinner. At about seven in the morning, they usually have a light breakfast with (13)..... Pho or eel soup with (14)..... toast. Sometimes they have a bowl of instant noodles or (15)..... sticky rice before going to work. Lunch often starts at about 11.30, and most of them have lunch at home. They often have rice, fish, meat, and vegetables for lunch. Dinner often starts at about 8.00 in the evening. It is the main meal of the day. People in my city often have rice with a lot of fresh vegetables and a lot of seafood or various kinds of meat. Then, they often have some fruit and (16)..... green tea. I think food in my city is wonderful. It is light and full of fresh vegetables. It's healthy and tasty, too.

13: A. a bottle of B. a kilo of C. a bowl of D. a piece of

- 14: A. a bowl of B. some slices of C. a bar of D. a bottle of
15: A. a bottle of B. a piece of C. a glass of D. a plate of
16: A. a glass of B. a piece of C. a kilo of D. a bowl of

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Charlie Chaplin was an English actor, director, producer, and composer. He is known as the most creative person of the silent –film era. Charlie Chaplin’s portray of the tramp won the hearts of people all over the world.

Chaplin was born in London on the 16th of April, 1889. He spent his childhood in poverty and hardship. In 1910, he began to perform pantomime in the United States. He first appeared on screen in 1914. He created his world -famous character, the Tramp, and he played this classic role in more than 70 films during his career. He also composed background music for most of his films. In 1972 Chaplin received an Honorary Academy Award for the “ the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century. Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977, at his home in Switzerland

17: What did Charlie Chaplin work as?

- A. an actor
- B. a director
- C. a composer
- D. all are correct

18: When was he born?

- A. the sixteenth of April, 1889.
- B. April 16th, 1910
- C. the 16th of April, 1914
- D. December 25th, 1977

19: In about how many films did he play the Tramp?

- A. seventeen
- B. seventy
- C. twenty five
- D. sixteen

20: Which of the following is not True

- A. He started appearing in films in 1914

- B. He was famous for his character “the tramp”
- C. He was a famous artist
- D. He died in Switzerland

Use the correct form of verbs

- 21.you (go)..... out last night?
- 22. Mai and Phong (not/meet).....each other since they moved to Ha Noi.
- 23. Lan (meet).....her old friend yesterday.
- 24. We (learn).....English since 2014.
- 25. My family (visit).....Da Lat next summer.
- 26. She (live).....here for 14 years.

Finish each of the following sentences as direction. Write your answers on your answer sheet.

- 27. Her book is not the same as mine. (different from)
Her book is.....
- 28. My father doesn't like playing board games. My sister doesn't playing board games. (EITHER)
My father.....
- 29. Nam is a better painter than Lan. (as.....as)
Lan can't.....
- 30. He was lazy, so he didn't pass the exam (Combine the sentences, using “Because”)
-
- 31. year/ provided/ for/ Last/ we/ classes/ evening/ poor children. (Rearrange the words in the correct order)
->
- 32. The last time I saw him was 10 years ago. (Rewrite the sentence without changing the meaning)
-> I have.....
- 33. I find watching television interesting.
→ I think.....
- 34. Hung started collecting stamps and coins in 2010.
→ Hung has

Bài kiểm tra tiếng Anh lớp 7 học kì 1 - Đề số 6

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

1.A. fr <u>esh</u>	B. di <u>et</u>	C. g <u>e</u> t	D. cor <u>re</u> ct
2.A. sunb <u>ur</u> nt	B. t <u>u</u> rn	C. c <u>u</u> rtain	D. temper <u>at</u> ure
3.A. cal <u>o</u> ries	B. nat <u>u</u> ral	C. nat <u>u</u> re	D. car <u>o</u> t

II. Find the odd one out A, B, C or D.

1.A. cycling	B. cooking	C. evening	D. gardening
2.A. play	B. swim	C. collect	D. photo
3.A. horse-riding	B. challenging	C. bird-watching	D. mountain-climbing
4. A. usual	B. write	C. walk	D. eat
5. A. pottery	B. enjoy	C. flower	D. wood

III. Choose the correct answer.

1. We _____ many toys for street children so far.

- A. do
- B. have done
- C. make
- D. has been

2. In the United States, almost everyone, at one time or another, _____ a volunteer.

- A. be
- B. are
- C. have been
- D. has been

3. Wear a hat _____ you'll get sunburnt.

- A. and
- B. or
- C. but
- D. so

4. Working hard and doing a lot of exercise helps you burn the calories _____ easily.

A. more

B. less

C. most

D. the most

5. About one-fifth of the American population _____ volunteer work each year.

A. do

B. does

C. make

D. makes

6. We can make postcards and sell them to _____ money to help the homeless.

A. rise

B. raise

C. get

D. own

7. Model making is a wonderful way of _____ time alone or even with other people.

A. spend

B. spending

C. take

D. taking

8. I enjoy reading _____ it develops my imagination.

A. and

B. but

C. so

D. because

9. We can get many _____ from volunteer work.

A. benefit

B. benefits

C. advantage

D. good luck

10. I feel very happy because I can _____ a difference in our community.

A. do

- B. make
- C. bring
- D. take

IV. Put the verbs in brackets in the correct tense form.

1. You (think) _____ collecting stamps costs much money?
2. My father thinks mountain climbing (be) _____ more dangerous than skating.
3. Every year, my mother (give) _____ me a nice doll on my birthday.

V. Read the following passage carefully, and then answer the questions.

We send young people of different nationalities on expeditions around the world. Our volunteers get the chance to work with local people to learn about different cultures.

There are ten expeditions every year. Each expedition lasts for ten weeks and takes 150 volunteers. They go to countries such as Chile, Namibia, Mongolia and Viet Nam. Some of our volunteers work with local people to provide facilities, for example, building schools. Others work in national parks or help scientists to do environmental research.

These adventurous, young people come from all over the world. To become a volunteer, you have to be between 17 and 25; you have to speak some English and you also have to be enthusiastic, flexible and hard-working members of a team.

1. Who goes on the expeditions?

.....

2. How many expeditions are there every year?

.....

3. How long does each expedition last?

.....

4. What do the volunteers help scientists?

.....

5. Which language must we know to become a volunteer?

.....

VI. Make up sentences using the words and phrases given.

1. I / not / know / why / she / collect / pens /.

.....

2. In / future / I / travel / around / Viet Nam /.

.....
3. Minh / think / skating / more / interesting / playing / board games /.

.....
4. Listen / music / in / free / time / is / my / favorite / hobby /.

.....
5. My / sister / and / I / share / same / hobby / . / We / often / go / fish / weekends /.

.....
VII. Arrange these words to make meaningful sentences.

1. you/ have/ finished/ homework/ your/ yet?

.....
2. printer/ under/ this/ guarantee/ is.